
October - November 2022
Final Plan Development

The Anahola Regional Plan is one of twenty-two regional plans the Department of Hawaiian Home 
Lands (DHHL) has developed statewide. DHHL Regional Plans allow homestead lessees to identify 
and implement priority projects for their communities. The existing Anahola Regional Plan was 
completed in 2010 and is being updated to reflect the region today.

A series of four meetings were held to gather beneficiary input on the vision and values for the 
region, identify and prioritize projects, and develop action steps for implementation.  

The project team invites you and your ‘ohana to join us for Community Open House to review the 
Draft Plan.  Stop by anytime on Saturday, October 22 between 10 am and 1 pm to learn more about 
the Draft Regional Plan Update, share your mana‘o, and get involved. 

A N A H O L A
Regional Plan Update

Project Schedule

August - September 2021
Background Research
Homestead Leadership Meetings

December 2021 - October 2022
Community Meetings
Issue/Opportunities, Community Vision, Priority Projects, 
Draft Plan Review

July - September 2022
Draft Plan Development

December 2022
Present Final Plan 
to Hawaiian Homes 
Commission for Approval

For more information, please contact:
Nancy McPherson, Project Manager
DHHL Planning Office
Phone: (808) 620-9519
Email: nancy.m.mcpherson@hawaii.gov

Malachi Krishok, Planner
SSFM International, Inc.
Phone: (808) 356-1272
Email: mkrishok@ssfm.com

PLEASE JOIN US FOR
Draft DHHL Anahola Regional Plan Update

Community Open House
Saturday October 22, 2022
from 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

at Anahola Beach Park
food and drinks will be provided

SUBJECT TO CHANGE


